
ND. C. 22/16, dt. 05.07.16 

 

 

To 

All Priests and Religious 

Diocese of Neyyattinkara                     05.07.2017 

 

20
th

 Anniversary of Diocese 
 

Dear Rev. Fathers and Sisters, 

 

 The Diocese of Neyyattinkara was erected on 14.06.1996 and this news 

was publicaly announced on 16.07.1996 in the Animation Centre, 

Vellayambalam, Trivandrum by Most Rev. Archbishop Soosa Pakiam, 

Archbishop of Trivandrum. 

 I wish to celebrate a thanksgiving Holy Mass on 16.07.2016 in order to 

commemorate the event of erection of the Diocese. Therefore, I do invite the 

following persons to join the Holy Mass at 10.30 a.m. on Saturday, 16 July 

2016 in the Logos Patoral Centre, Neyyattinkara.  

1. All the priests working in the Diocese 

2. Two Rev. Sisters each from all Convents 

3. All Catechists and all members of Diocesan Pastoral Council  

4. The Ministry team members 

5. Diocesan Exicutive members of KCYM, KLCA, KLCWA, Legion of Mary 

and St.     Vincent de Paul Society.  

  

 I request all priests to inform and send the above said members to this 

celebration on 16.07.2016 in the Logos Pastoral Centre, Neyyattinkara. 

 

Yours fraternally 

 

† Vincent Samuel  

Bishop of Neyyattinkara 

 


